
July 8, 2024 

 

KOIAS Visit to New Exhibition at Shimadzu Corporation’s KYOLABS 
 

 

 

On July 8, 2024, KOIAS members visited the exhibition Analysis of Beauty 
(Japanese title: “Utsukushisa no Bunseki”) at KYOLABS in Kyoto. They 
engaged in an enriching discussion on atmosphere with members of the design 
unit from our collaborative partner, Shimadzu Corporation.  
We look forward to continued collaboration!



 

 
 


